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A joint meeting of the Trinity County Board of Supervisors and the Trinity County 
Planning Commission has been scheduled for the evening of Oct. 27 in Weaverville to 
hear presentations from county lobbyists on anticipated impacts from the state’s newly 
adopted medical marijuana framework to regulate the industry. 
 
Invited to speak are Senior Legislative Advocate Paul Smith from the Rural County 
Representatives of California and Senior Legislative Representative Karen Keene from 
the California State Association of Counties who have analyzed the marijuana 
legislation in depth. 
 
As Gov. Jerry Brown was preparing to sign the Medical Marijuana Regulation and 
Safety Act last week, Trinity County supervisors scheduled the Oct. 27 special session 
with the Planning Commission for 6 p.m. at the Trinity County Library meeting room. 
Board Chair Judy Morris said the upcoming presentations will provide a good overview 
“of what this legislation will mean to us as we go forward. We anticipate a recreational 
marijuana ballot initiative coming to us next year, but in the meantime we have work to 
do to get us all real educated on the ins and outs of this legislation.” 
 
She said the upcoming public meeting will be scheduled for information and discussion 
only. No action item is proposed other than providing direction to county staff. 
 
http://www.trinityjournal.com/news/marijuana/article_3e7bb738-7216-11e5-9b3b-
f7e9e5b77f2c.html?_dc=681402766844.2577 
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